
 
 
 
The Elementary Report Cards for Marking Period 3 are currently being processed and will be available to parents 
in ParentConnect, ​Monday April 6, 2020​. Following is some information on how parents can access report cards 
data in MIStar ParentConnect. Please note that if you have more than one child, you should be able to see data 
for all your children and you do not need separate logins for the different schools (if your children attend more 
than one school). 

How do parents login to ParentConnect? To login to ParentConnect, parents need their PIN and password; this is 
how it is obtained: Parents go to the Dearborn Schools’ website (dearbornschools.org) and then the 
ParentConnect link. If they don’t know the login info, they click (Need Your Login Information) link and it will 
prompt them to enter their email address (as provided to the school and entered in MIStar), and then click 
Submit.​ This process emails them their PIN and Password. After logging in, click on “report card marks” module. 

 

If you need further assistance, please feel free to reach out. 

Hope you are staying safe and healthy. 

 
 
 
PARENT CONNECT-PARENT DIRECTIONS 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u03lo_478e0Q8GucQ6iDQxPlH9OGHVeBXEbKxBURc_I/edit

